
ABBEY ACADEMIES TRUST 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

 
 
 

26th February 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Gorgeous Children 
 
I am so excited to be writing a letter to say that we will soon be back in our schools together 
once again. We have been very busy making exciting plans to welcome you all back on 
Monday the 8th of March and to keep you safe and help with any worries you might have. 
 
We continue to be incredibly proud of all your fantastic Seesaw learning at home and for the 
fabulous learning many of you are doing at Bourne Abbey. I know that some of you are 
feeling a bit sad that you won’t see the new friends you have made during lockdown at 
Bourne Abbey when we all go back to our own schools, but I’m sure we can think of a way 
for you to still keep in touch. I am also sure that you will all be feeling really excited about 
seeing your friends again. 
 
I know that you have had some wonderful celebration meetings together on ‘Teams’ this 
week and that your teachers have had some brilliant things to tell your parents and carers 
about your progress and hard work too. 
 
Keep up the great work and enthusiasm! I will see you ALL very soon for some socially 
distanced Mrs Moore cuddles and catch ups. 
 

 
 
 
Love from  
 
Mrs Moore x 


